
PORT COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Please be advised that the November 1, 2023 Port Commission meeting has been cancelled.  
The Port Commission is scheduled to meet next on November 15, 2023.  If you 
have any questions, please contact the City Clerk’s office at (916) 617-4500.

I, Laurie Ledesma, Clerk of the Sacramento-Yolo Port District Commission, declare under penalty of 
perjury that the foregoing notice of cancellation of the regular November 1 ,  2023 meeting of 
the Port Commission was posted on October 25, 2023 in the office of the City Clerk, 1110 
West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento, CA, and was available for public review. 

________________________________________________________ 
Laurie Ledesma, Port Commission Clerk 


